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24 March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
RE: Fundraising Week 27 – 31 March 2023 
 
The Junior Leadership Team (JLT) and the Sixth Form Ambassadors have been busy coordinating a week 
of activities to raise money for the Disasters Emergency Committee’s Turkey – Syria Earthquake Appeal.  
 
Throughout next week (Monday 27 – Friday 31 March) several activities will be taking place shown in the 
table below: 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

JLT assemblies delivered to all year groups to raise awareness of the disaster. 

White ribbons for 
sale to be worn 

on blazers or 
lanyards 

Staff Karaoke at 
lunchtime in the 

School Hall 

‘Sponge the 
Teacher’ at 

lunchtime on the 
front field 

Cake sale at break 
time by the 

MUGA 

Non-uniform day 
 

Staff vs Year 12 
football game 
after school on 

the MUGA 

 
Students across all year groups will need to ensure they have a little bit of spare change on them each 
day so they can get involved in supporting such an important cause.  We would like to draw your 
attention to the non-uniform day on Friday, reminding students that this is a privilege and, as such, they 
should attend sensibly and appropriately dressed for the day.  Students are asked to contribute at least 
£1 for non-uniform day which will be collected during tutor period on Friday morning.  If you can support 
with the cake sale, please send cakes in with your son / daughter on Thursday morning. 
 
In addition to the above, we will also be collecting loose change at this weekend’s Musical Theatre Group 
performances of Legally Blonde and next Thursday evening’s music concert. 
We would like to thank you very much for your support for this important cause. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Years 7-11 Junior Leadership Team & Sixth Form Ambassadors 
 

  

 

 

https://www.dec.org.uk/appeal/turkey-syria-earthquake-appeal

